
USAFA Taste of Home 2023
Save the Date

March 16, 2023

Dear USAFA Parents,

The USAFA Taste of Home is a parent-led celebration of all the 6 great regions across the USA that
our cadets call home, including the international cadets. It will be one huge, fun celebration that
includes all cadets to bring them a taste of their home right here on USAFA at Arnold Hall!

Save the date, March 16, 2023. It is an exploration of the 6 regions of the USA complete with a
scavenger hunt, regional food, regional experiences, games, prizes, deployed HAPS, Space Force
and Air Force installations maps and much, much more! We will end this inaugural event with a
bang!

The event is sanctioned by the Air Force Academy but the Academy will not be providing any
financial support for this effort.
In order to bring this awesome event to the cadets, we will need all your help. WE NEED ALL
PARENTS to make this the BEST parent-led event in the history of USAFA - Excellence in All We
Do!

Please help us bring a USAFA Taste of Home to your cadet. Here is how you can help by showing us
how much you LOVE your cadet.

• Monetary Donations: to help fund each region's events.

• In-Kind items: We welcome donations of regional food, drinks, prizes, and giveaways 
that will be presented to our cadets throughout the course of the event.

• Volunteer: Please reach out to your regional coordinator to see how you can 

help!

Please use the attached form to send in your monetary donation. We welcome individual and
corporate donations! These donations will be divided among the 6 regions equally, and for the
overall cost to put on this awesome event.

Any money left will be donated to design and create a legacy project from the USAFA parents.

For more information you can find us on Facebook: USAFA Taste of Home and
Visit our website: usafatoh.afaparents.org

Sue Walker Rocio Watkins Rachel Workman
USAFATOH Chair West Regional Coor.       Northeast Regional Coor.
usafatoh@gmail.com wusafatoh@gmail.com neusafatoh@gmail.com
817-300-0187 626-660-6017 302-270-8837

Will McLaughlin Kris Masaracchio/Adam Ort Kathy Puseman
Southwest Region Coor. Southeast Region Coor. Mountain West Region
swusafatoh@gmail.com seusafatoh@gmail.com mwusafatoh@gmail.com
214-543-6208 954-873-4084/954-205-3248 303-906-3359

Jennifer West
Midwest Region Coor.
midwusafatoh@gmail.com
773-807-3784

Thank you for your support of our USAFA Cadets! Go Falcons!
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USAFA TASTE OF HOME DONATION REQUEST

Long Blue Line - $100+

Service Before Self- $75+

Excellence in All We Do- $50+

Integrity First -$25+

Please PRINT your name and your cadet’s name as it should appear in all publications.

Name:

Cadet’s Name:

Address:

City: State: ZIP Code:

Phone: E-Mail:

Contribution Level:Please check
one
Long Blue Line______
Service Before Self________
Excellence in All We Do________
Integrity First___________

Amount:

Please make checks payable to: SEPA Air Force Academy Parent Association (SEPAFAPA)

Please mail this form and your check to: Susan Chan-Peter, SEPAFAPA President
239 Lexington Avenue.
East Lansdowne, PA 19050

Online donations Square: https://square.link/u/36k7jGeX

Paypal: https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=UGXRHUFG2N6MQ

Thank you for your generous support of our USAFA Cadets!

The SE PA Air Force Academy Parent Association (SEPAFAPA) is a Non-profit 501(c)(3) corporation
supporting the USAFA Taste of Home.

All donations are tax-deductible to the extent of the law. Our Federal Tax ID is 20-3120846
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